

July 14, 2011

Phyllis Cahill
CPC NFFE Charleston Passport Center
1269 Holland St.
Charleston, SC 29405

Dear Phyllis:

On behalf of the Lowcountry Food Bank, i want to thank you and everyone at the Charleston Passport Center for your recent food drive. Your hard work, commitment and compassion made the drive a big success and will have a profound effect on our community. With the help of people like you, we distributed more than 17 million pounds of food last year to needy children, families, and the elderly throughout the Lowcountry.

You have made a positive difference in many lives. This latest donation of **201 pounds** of food will provide **155 meals** for the many people in the ten coastal counties of South Carolina who are in need. You have given breakfast to hungry children, helped working parents who struggle simply to put food on the table, or provided a healthy meal for home-bound seniors. All depend on the Lowcountry Food Bank and its network of more than 300 faith-based and nonprofit emergency feeding programs.



Millions of pounds of food stay out of landfills and in the homes of hungry residents of Coastal SC because of your support. For more information, please visit www.lowcountryfoodbank.org.

Thank you again for your commitment and caring. If you have any questions or would like to visit our facility, please do not hesitate to reach me at (843) 747-8146 ext.108 or akosar@lcfbank.org.

End hunger.

Amy Kosar Food Solicitor

